
 

 

August 26, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Clarification on Increase in Volume of security of Saksoft Limited (“the Company”) 
 
Ref. No.: Email L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2025-2026 / 375 received from 
bse.surv@bseindia.com dated August 22, 2025 
 
This is with reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2025-2026 / 375 dated August 22, 
2025 through email, pertaining to the increase in volume of Company's security across Exchanges 
in the recent past.  
 
In this connection, we wish to inform you that the Company has complied with Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015 (“Listing Regulation”) 
and has not withheld any material information/event that in our opinion which would have a 
bearing on the price/volume behaviour in our scrip.  
 
We believe and presume that whatever the significant movement in the volume of the security of 
the Company may be due to market conditions and/or are purely market driven. 
 
We would like to reiterate that the Company has always complied with and shall continue to 
comply with the disclosure obligations under the Listing Regulations and will promptly inform the 
Stock Exchanges of any material information or event as and when it occurs. 
 
We request you to kindly take the above clarification on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully 
For Saksoft Limited  

 
Meera Venkatramanan 
Company Secretary 

The Listing/Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE) 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C/1, G Block 
Bandra Kuria Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai — 400 051 
NSE Scrip Code:  SAKSOFT                                              


